Mark Finigan
e e s e e s

From: Chad Whetstone

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2013 8:49 AM

To: Mark Finigan

Cc: Harold Monk; Tim Fulmer

Subject: Re: Domestic Partners Equal Benefits Policy

Mark, Our executive committee did not approve this change to our health insurance policy. I assume this means
that CRI will not be able to move forward with our proposal to be the auditors for the city. Sorry it did not work

out. Chad Whetstone

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 30, 2013, at 2:50 PM, "Mark Finigan" <mfinigan(@keywestcity.com> wrote:

Chad, did your firm adopt the policy?

Thx
Mark
CARR
4 I CRI s
CPAs and Advisors

Chad Whetstone, CPA
Partner

Carr, Riggs & Ingram, LLC
2111 Drew Street
Clearwater, FL 33765
Voice: 727-324-1240

Fax: 727-324-1140
http://www.cricpa.com
http://blog.cricpa.com
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In compliance with IRS Circular 230:

Any statements or tax advice that are contained in this email are not intended or written to be used,

and
cannot be used by any taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed on the

taxpayer.

The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. It is intended exclusively for the individual or entity
to which it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify
us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer. Thank you. Carr, Riggs & Ingram LLC



